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Hi BDTHC members, 
  
Here it is winter again and we are still 
able to get out and detect as the weather 
hasn't been to bad yet. 
  

The Christmas Party was a big success with lots of food and 
goodies for everyone.  If you didn't attend you missed a good 
time. 
  
     We welcomed a new member to the club at the party:  Domenic 
Mennicucci. 
  
     After the party we had a short meeting to take care of some 
club business.  First was that George brought up about Moon Lake 
Park being taken over by the state.  We may look into that again 
as that was the best site we  ever had for our open hunt in 
August. 
  
     Second Bob Brown brought in some pictures of tracks showing 
in the sand from a trolley or railway that were uncovered at 
Cape May in the sand.  It was brought up that if anyone would 
want to go down to detect this area they should contact Bob at:  
570-704-6551 to try to set up a trip. 
  
     The flyer for the Spring club hunt, picnic and the August 
open hunt will be ready soon and put on the web site shortly. 
 
December finds of the month:   Misc.   Myron T. 
  
Jewelry:  By D. 
  
Winners for the finds of the month year end drawing were:   
Misc.  Francis K.  Silver Eagle                                                                                              
Coins:  Mike G.     Peace Dollar                                                                                            
Jewelry:  By D.      Peace Dollar 
  
" " " CONGRADULATIONS TO THE WINNERS!  
  

"The Penn Pointer"



     A new Finds of the month contest will start in January 
2015!  Bring in your finds no matter what they are! 
  
Members drawing was won by Bob Brown. 
  
     It was brought up about a  chat room for our web site and I 
am looking into that for cost, etc. 
  
I hope to see you all at our January 12th 2015 meeting! 
  
I WISH EVERYONE A MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY NEW YEAR 
  
President BDTHHC 
By Derr 


